## The Student Christian Movement

Ecumenical Campus Work With Students at Bryn Mawr, Haverford and Swarthmore Colleges

David C. Scott

Office: 625 Mostgomory Are Brys Mawr, Ps. Telephone: LA 5-0469

BAPTIST, EPISCOPAL, LUTHERAN METHODIST, PRESBYTERIAN, UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST

September 22, 1960

Dr. Jose Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr. Pa.

Dear Dr. Morat

Mr. Tom Litzenburg, whom I am following in working with the SGM, mentioned to me the fact that you had expressed some interest in our project and that you might be available to address the students at one of our Sunday afternoon lectures. Therefore, I would like to invite you to speak to the group on either April 23 or 30 of this coming cademic year.

The question of religious experience is a very perplexing one and, if I may be so bold, I would suggest that you lecture on the topics "A Philosopher's Analysis of the Nature of Religious Experience". However, I merely offer this as a suggestion and if there is some other subject on which you would prefer to talk, please feel free to do so.

I sincerely hope that you will be able to find the time to accept this invitation because I am sure that the students would greatly appreciate hearing what you have to say.

Cordially yours, David C. Scott